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SUPERVISOR’S REVIEW
Established January 12, 2007
DATE: April 21, 2011
TO: County Board Supervisors
FROM: Russ Podzilni, County Board Chair
SUBJECT: Mark Your Calendars for These Upcoming Events - Update

April 28, 2011 — Rock County Board Meeting
6:00 PM Regular meeting. (Invocation — Supervisor Bishop)

May 5, 2011 — Family Fun Night
4 — 7 PM. At the Department of Public Works.

May 7, 2011 — Progress Day Pig Roast at Beckman Mill County Park

Noon — 4 PM. Pig Roast starts at noon featuring not only hot port sandwiches but other
entrees and beverages. Guided mill tours will be available and the Cooperage/Beckman
Home Museum will be open. The Mill Road Bank will be playing too. Contact Sue
Schroeder at beckmanmill@yahoo.com or 608-751-1551.

May 12, 2011 — Rock County Board Meeting
6:00 PM Regular meeting. (Invecation — Supervisor Fizzell)

May 26, 2011 — Rock County Board Meeting

6:00 PM Regular meeting. (Invocation — Supervisor Johnson)

June 9, 2011 — Rock County Board Meeting
6:00 PM Regular meeting. (Invocation — Supervisor Thompson)

June 21, 2011 -- Employee Health Fair
11 AM — 3 PM. At the Job Center.

June 23, 2011 — Rock County Board Meeting
6:00 PM Regular meeting. (Invocation — Supervisor Brill)

g@m July 14, 2011 — Rock County Board Meeting
6:00 PM Regular meeting. (Invocation — Supervisor Wiedenfeld)

August 11, 2011 — Rock County Board Meeting

6:00 PM Regular meeting. (Invocation — Supervisor Jensen)
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NOTE: It is possible that at any of the above listed events a quorum of a governmental body
may be present, however, no business of that governmental body will be conducted.

Note: When you fill out the white, half sheet per diem please leave the bottom line
open for the County Board Chair to sign off on. If you need the Committee Chair
to sign off on a per diem, have them initial after your name or on the line for
attending meeting lasting longer than 4 hours. New per diem sheets will be
available for you shortly.

Any Supervisor who finds himself/herself near the Courthouse on a
Friday around 2:00 P.M. may stop in and pick up their weekly packet.

Happy Birthday this month to Supervisors

April
Arnold
Bussie
Fizzell
Jensen

Kraft
Wopat

Green Tips of the Week: Green Tips — Planning & Watering Your Garden: Planning a

garden can be tricky, particularly if your space is limited. Try increasing your per-square-foot
yield by planting efficiently. The "three sisters" scheme, based on Native American tradition,
plants corn, squash, and beans together so that the trio has better growing structure. Also, choose
plants that attract pollinators to help the birds and the bees, many of which are in serious decline.

To minimize your garden’s water use, mulch with cocoa shells, bark, or other natural materials to
reduce evaporation. (This also helps keep weeds down.) When you do need to sprinkle your
crop, consider using greywater, installing a rain-collection system, try drip irrigation instead of a
broadcasting sprinkler, and put water-delivery devices on a timer.

Community gardens can lighten the burden of maintaining a productive garden, making the
growing of food a social activity. These cheerful operations also let people without much of their
own space get their hands dirty in their own neighborhood. Programs such as Plant a Row for the
Hungry and certain Second Harvest branches encourage gardeners to grow a little extra for local
food banks and homeless shelters.




